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Docket Nos.: 50-275 and 50-323

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

April 4, 1989

Michael M. StruIIa(asser, Esq.
Special Assistant Attorney General

State of California
Department of Justice
3580 Hi lshire Boulevard, Room 800
Los Angeles, California 90010

Dear Mr. Strumwasser:

SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF CORRESPONDENCE FROM NRG

You have been receiving copies of correspondence to Pacific Gas and Electric
Company originated by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation of the U. S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission concerning Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant:,
Units I and 2. Documents filed by the licensee and correspondence from us
regarding these facilities will continue to be made available in the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission and local public document rooms. The Local Public Document
Room for Diablo Canyon is located at the California Polytechnic State University
Library,'Government Documents and Maps Department, San Luis Obispo, California
93407. In addition, NRC regional offices or headquarters will issue public
announcements should any significant events occur with respect to the facilities.
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If you believe that these sources of information will not adequately serve your
needs, arrangements can be made for you to continue to receive copies of NRC

correspondence which are sent to the licensee during the next year. If you wish
to continue this service, please let me know. You may also wish to contact the
licerIsee directly to ask for copies of documents filed with the NRC.

S incerely,

Narry Rood, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate V

Division of Reactor Projects III,
IV, V and Special Project.

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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